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Consultation Dates:  17th December – 21st January 
 

For the attention of all stakeholders: 
 

The Governing Body of Twiss Green Community Primary School is seeking the views of 
stakeholders on a proposal to permanently change the age range of the school from 4-11 years to 
3-11 years, to enable the school to run a pre-school class. This document is part of a five-week 
consultation process which opens on 17th December 2024 and closes on 21st January 2025. At the 
end of the consultation period, a decision will be taken by the Governing Body on whether to 
proceed with the proposed change of age range. 
 
What change is being proposed? 
 
Twiss Green Community Primary School currently provides early years education for children who 
turn five when in our Reception class. The proposed pre-school provision at Twiss Green will 
accommodate a maximum of 24 children per session and will use a spare classroom at its location. 
The provision would operate under the school’s Ofsted registration and provide spaces for three 
and four year olds. 
 
Please note that if this proposed change of age range to the school goes ahead, it will not affect 
the determined admissions process for entry into the Reception year. Parents will still need to 
follow the school admission process and apply for a place for their child in Reception, even if 
he/she attends the pre-school. 
 
How can I give my views on the proposals? 
 
If you wish to comment on this proposal, please respond by: 

• Completing our online response form, which can be found here: 

https://forms.gle/bByTaahXx8KNHchj9  

Or 

• Emailing your views to our school office: twissgreen_primary@sch.warrington.gov.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs N. Hughes 
Chair of Governors: Mrs L. Davis 
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All written responses must be received by midday on Tuesday 21st January. 

 

What happens next? 

This consultation closes on 21st January 2025. A report summarising the responses received will be 

submitted to the governing body and a final decision will be made about whether or not to 

proceed by the end of the spring term. If a decision is made to go ahead, the provision will open in 

September 2025. 

 

Please contact the school office if you have any further questions. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 


